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Bocce Board Meeting 

November 4, 2022 

The meeting was called to order at 9:40 AM in the Phoenix Room, in the Palm Center Bldg. 

Present were: Mick Sunde, Debbie Meyer, Micki Brown and Bob Cornfield  

The minutes from the October 7, 2022 Board Meeting were approved. 

The treasurer’s report was presented and approved. The balance as of October 31, 2022 was 

 $17, 739.79.  

 Bob Cornfield suggested using available funds for a club function, such as a picnic, or the 

like and others agreed a great idea!  More discussion at a later date. 

Old Business 

Mick announced that the Drop-In Dates as posted on the website will stay through the end of the 

season., Tuesdays at 10:00 AM and Wednesdays at 6:00 PM. 

Debi Hendrix will begin the e-mail blasts and Lifestyles Magazine articles effective next month. 

New Business 

• SCG Tournament: Mick announced there ten (10) volunteers signed up at the October 

15, 2022, Captains meeting.  Art Paulsen, VP, will lead the committee. 

• Tri Cities Tournament Mick announced there were five (5) volunteers from the same 

meeting and that he will lead the committee with the assistance of Pat Scully.  Highly 

suggested was using ‘single elimination’ vs. ‘double elimination’ when considering length of 

play 

   The Board agreed it should be the three (3) cities: Sun City, Sun City West and Sun City 

Grand.  And agreed that the existing winner’s plaque would be reinstated with the winning 

city awarded the plaque until the following season’s tournament. 

• SCG Open House Mick will represent the Bocce Club, Nov. 14, 8:30 AM in the Sonoran 

Plaza.  Micki will scan the existing tri-fold brochure and provide 100 copies for the event, as 

well as using a set of Bocce balls at the table.  Debi Hendrix or Micki will make “Bocce Club” 

signage for the table. 

• New Bocce Member House Party Mick will reschedule the event after the Thanksgiving 

break and before the end-of-year break, November 27th and December 18th, 2022. 

• Deaf Leagues Software Request There is a tentative meeting planned for 

representatives of two of the Deaf leagues to discuss a software request. 

The next meeting is scheduled for December 2, 2022, at 9:30 AM in the Sports Building. 

Respectively Submitted, 

Micki Brown, 

Minutes Recorder 


